
BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MEETING—JANUARY 26, 2017
7 p.m. Town Hall

MOON VALLEY

• Brian Kanyar, along with Joy Schmitt, Anna Juhasz, and 
Cleo Brodsky if available, will walk the trail upon its 
completion to review maintenance requirements; i.e., 
disbursement of mulch, weed control, etc.

TOWN TRIANGLES
• Plans for construction of a small split rail fence at the Hermoine/Roslyn 

triangle will establish a boundary for cars and help in maintaining the area.
• Triangle at Chastleton/Avondale (Stop 22) will be assessed and developed 

accordingly.
• Will contact Tom Dolph to stake property makers at both triangles
• Golden Gate/Somerset triangle will also be evaluated; need assistance 

from Street Department.
BUS STOPS

• Discussed bus stop maintenance—who is responsible for monitoring bus 
stop clean-up--Streets, Police?

• Chairs, kayaks, inflatables, etc. are being left during and after the 
summer season.  

• Are ordinances in place that regulate leaving these items on town 
property?

• Leaving these items during the off season in particular causes long term 
hazards to our lake waters.

PARK BOARD
• Park Board members are recruiting Bus Stop Captains.
• Surveyed being developed for design and implementation of Bus Stops.

UTILITY VEHICLE
• An upgraded utility vehicle is necessary for Brian Kanyar to use in 

maintaing Long Beach towns property.


